
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

PUBLIC SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Safety Subcommittee Meeting of the City 
of Moreno Valley, originally scheduled Tuesday, December 17, 2024, at 2:45 
p.m. has been canceled due to lack of action items.

For further information, please contact the City Manager's office at 951-413-3020.

Dated and Posted: December 12, 2024 
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